MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES

To All Members:

The Annual Board of Trustees Election Meeting of the Heatherwood Homeowners’
Association will be held on October 17, 2013, at the Washington Township Municipal
Building located at 523 Egg Harbor Road, Sewell at which time three (3) members will be
elected for a two-year term to the Board of Trustees. The current three members whose
terms expire in October of this year are Ruth Gutleber, Norm Imaoka, and Beth Rossini.

If you are interested in running for the Board and wish to be placed on the ballot, please
put your request in writing by completing the enclosed candidate data sheet (resume is
acceptable) and the enclosed petition for nomination with a minimum of ten (10)
signatures from members of the community. The candidate data sheet and petition for
nomination must be submitted to the Heatherwood Homeowners’ Association,
c/o Target Property Management at the address listed on this letterhead by Friday,
September 6, 2013.

Please Note:
1: Only members in good standing may run for the Board of Trustees. This means that
all association fees, fines, late charges, liens, legal fees, etc., must be paid in full and/or

satisfied.

2: No two (2) members and/or residents of the same household may serve as a Board
member at the same time.

If you should have any questions regarding the election procedures please feel free to
contact our Property Manager, Marcie Hummer at (856) 988-8000 ext. 320.
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